From:

Donnie Maclanis -

Sent:

March 6, 2024 9:45 AM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Law ammendments Committee Bill 407

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence el vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

I am send this email to give you my thoughts on the proposed consolidation of the Town of Antigonish Into the county of Antigonish.

Let me start off by saying i am currently a town councilor for the Town of Antigonish and i am into my 20th year. From the very

beginning of this process i was certainly in favor of both councils exploring the possibility of becoming 1 Regional Municipality and attended

many meetings and listened to many of my constituents from both Town and County. I voted both times NOT to consolidate into one Municipal

unit as I truly feel as a elected representative it is my duty to listen to my constituents and I really believe the people of Antigonish are not against this

but don't feel they have enough information at this time and has created a real divide in our community.

Thanks,
Councilor Donnie Macinnis
Town of Antigonish